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Hi Jasper,
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 25 January 2023 requesting advice from the City in
relation to SSD-6965-Mod-7, which proposes changes to Building R4B at Barangaroo South.
 
We have reviewed the documents submitted with Mod 7 and do not wish to raise any objections
to the amendments. I will upload this email to the portal as confirmation.
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
Mia Music ​​​​

Senior Planner
Planning Assessments

Telephone: +612 9246 7283
cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au

The City of Sydney acknowledges the Gadigal of the 
​Eora nation as the Traditional Custodians of our Local
​Area.
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